From: Ian Shacklock

Sent: 19 December 2017 16:02

To: Walsh, Jennifer: Plannin

ce: I
Subject: Objection to: 2017/5497/P 2-6 St Pancras Way

Dear Jennifer,
Please register my objection to planning application 2017/5497/P (2-6 St Pancras Way).

You will find my name (and the group I represent, the Friends of Regent's Canal) in the community
involvement statement because I attended some exhibitions and a public meeting at the council offices.
However, despite registering my details and comments at these events 1 did not receive any notifications
that the application had been submitted. As a result, we have missed the opportunity to hold a group
discussion on the final plan. T trust that you will still accept comments after the new year, once I have had
some feedback from my colleagues.

I share the concerns of nearby residents and canal users who object to the height and scale of the proposed
buildings. The buildings will enclose the canal to the extent that it will no longer serve as a tranquil open
space where Londoners can escape from urban noise and chaos.

1 also object to the lack of access points between the canal and the surrounding roads. This development is
an ideal opportunity to open up the offside of the canal to allow deliveries from canal boats to road vehicles
(for example cargo bikes, electric vans) for onward transfer to the congestion zone. But the drawings
suggest that the whole waterside will be used as a pedestrian precinct.

T also object to paragraph 7.38 of the Transport plan. There is no mention of using the canal to transfer
waste to nearby waterside recycling plants. Again this is a missed opportunity for reducing unnecessary
road traftic.

"7.38 Waste will be collected on-street from the proposed footway loading bay or from the kerbside of St
Pancras Way (for Plots A and B), and from the service yard for Plot C. Alternatively, refuse vehicles can
wait kerbside adjacent on Granary Street to collect waste rather than entering the service yard. Tt is
envisaged that the preferred approach will be confirmed and agreed by the relevant waste contractor/s"

T will follow up with further comments once I have read the planning documents in more detail.
Regards,
Tan Shacklock

29 Monsell Road
N4 2EF.



